UNFORTUNATELY we will have to delay our .
horn tooting as we have not reached our goal of
1,000,000 members. New members have been in-
ducted in large numbers during our October and
January-February-March Programs, but our DROPS
have affected a large percentage of our gain.

THERE IS STILL TIME, however, during the
next two months to go OVER THE TOP and we
ask that each of our clubs induct at least 3 new
members before JUNE 30TH. If we do this we will
reach our goal of 1,000,000 members this year.

NINE HUNDRED THOUSAND LIONS IS SOMETHING TO
TOOT ABOUT ... BUT WE STILL NEED YOUR HELP!

We promised to build our membership to
ONE MILLION

To do this we need to exert every effort during the remain-
ing months. We need your help more than ever before.

Won'’t you be a millionaire? (Qa Q in. o

David A. Evans
President
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